Welcome to NEUAC!
My name is 	name	 and I am the 	 position    at 	organization	, as well as a board member of the National Energy and Utility Affordability Coalition (NEUAC). I want to personally thank you for joining NEUAC this year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your organization is now an integral part of our support network, driving attention and resources to the energy assistance and utility affordability needs of vulnerable households. You have access to hundreds of professionals who can help you successfully navigate the challenges of our field – starting with me. Please feel free to reach out anytime you have questions about the member experience, or if you would just like to connect!
We hope you will be actively engaged through your NEUAC membership. If you’re not yet aware of the following opportunities, please check them out: 
· NEUAC members represent millions of struggling households. We educate policymakers on the need for LIHEAP, including through two days in Washington, DC each winter for LIHEAP Action Day. We met with more than 300 congressional offices in 2024. Please pencil in March 4-5 to join us in 2025.
· NEUAC hosts the largest gathering of utility assistance providers in the country at our annual conference. Charlotte, NC is the host city for the next NEUAC Annual Conference from June 2-5, 2025. As a member, you will receive a discount for each and every person in your organization who attends.
· NEUAC’s monthly member calls help me stay up-to-date on federal policies and other actions that may impact LIHEAP. Join the next call.
· The personal relationships that you will gain through NEUAC are a big part of why many members join – and stay. We want you to feel connected and heard. Email info@neuac.org with questions or concerns, and NEUAC staff will respond or connect you with someone in our network who may be able to help. 
· Follow @theNEUAC on X or connect with NEUAC on LinkedIn. Our team would love to amplify your efforts on social media.
We are delighted to have you in the coalition. Thank you for your membership, and please let me know if you have any questions. 


